
 

 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE/PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY OF NORTH TONAWANDA  

 

Please take notice that the city of North Tonawanda Common Council will hold a public hearing on 
Tuesday, May 9th, 2023, at 6:00 pm in the Common Council Chambers, City Hall, 216 Payne Avenue, 
North Tonawanda New York 14120. 
 
The purpose of said Public Hearing will be to consider the rezoning of said property. 
 
Property located at 475 Division Street SBL# 182.14-1-49 was split and merged into 82 Mead Street 
SBL # 182.14-1-43.2 changing property from a C2 to CI  
 
 
 
Donna L Braun 
City Clerk/Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
 
 


